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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

 

District Court: 

 

 

 

Maintenance 

Requests: 

 

Payroll & Accounts 

Payable Approved: 

 

 

Mowing Bid 

Accepted: 

 

 

Health Insurance 

Reform: 

 

Adjourn: 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

June 28, 2013 

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Monday, June 28, 2013. Chairman Al Joe 

Wallace called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Vice-Chairman Terry Finch and 

Member Gerald Huehl present. County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting: Joann Hachmeister, Randy Pickering and 

Debora Zachgo. 

 

District Court Clerk Joann Hachmeister requested that the courtroom air conditioner be 

relocated, so that it does not sit directly behind the jury, as it causes difficulty hearing 

during court sessions. The board approved the request. 

 

Randy Pickering, RanDan Inc requested maintenance to the landfill/transfer station road 

and requested that material be added to the new dumpster pad. 

 

Terry Finch moved to approve June gross payroll in the amount of $168,475.56 and 

June accounts payable warrants in the amount of $344,331.09, seconded by Gerald 

Huehl. Motion carried. 

 

The board opened the two bids received to mow and trim several county properties. 

Terry Finch moved to award mowing/trimming projects to Todd Haring, seconded by 

Gerald Huehl. Motion carried. 

 

Human Resource Officer Debora Zachgo provided information on how the Health Care 

Reform Act will affect the county and our current benefit eligible employees.  

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 9:27 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, July 1, 2013 in the commission meeting room of 

the courthouse. 


